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Dear Senators, 

I'm writing in support of SB 797. 
This bill will close deadly loopholes in our gun laws and keep guns out of the hands of 
criminals and the mentally ill.
As a mother of a small child, I live in fear of school shootings and other preventable 
tragedies in this country that could be prevented by SENSIBLE gun law reform.

Many thanks,

Zarya Rubin,
Portland, OR
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